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 Michael Turoff COMMEMP

ER

2015/2469/P 01/06/2015  11:54:15 I object to this planning application.

I am concerned the rear extension should not extend any further into the garden than it already does, 

and should conform to all the neighbouring properties.

There is one exception which does have an unfortunate extra long rear extension at18 Edis St, which 

makes the rear garde of that house very crowded, and blocks the light coming into the adjacent gardens.

I am concerned this extension will do the same to it's neighbouring gardens.

I am also concerned about the double height window (it's not clear how the existing double height 

window was allowed)-- my architect put in a similar application in 2000, which was disallowed because 

it was not consistent with the surrounding houses.
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